
 
 

Lockbox Policy 
 
 

On August 19, 2024 the Board of Directors voted on a Lockbox Policy to go into effect on September 
1, 2024. 

The wooden lockbox storage at the front entrance in the building vestibule will be reserved for 
realtor lockboxes only.  Realtors must have their card attached to the exterior of the lockbox and 
remove it once the sale of the unit they are representing has been sold. 

 Owners who wish to have a lockbox for their unit may place them on the exterior of the building, 
located near the garage entrance between the 2 electrical boxes.   All lockboxes on the exterior 
need to be labeled with either name or unit number.   

     

Any lockboxes that are not labeled or placed incorrectly will be removed immediately.   


